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12th January 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Thank you to those of you who joined us for the federation consultation 

meeting. It is really important to us to hear your views and to give you an 

opportunity to raise questions. If you were unable to attend but have any 

questions please get in contact with me. 

 

The pupils have all made a great start to the Spring term and are enjoying 

their new topics and learning journeys. Staff are very impressed with their 

excitement and attitudes towards their learning and the fantastic work 

they have produced so far. 

 

All classes are working hard to achieve their “Everyday Counts” slogans and 

it is great to see the competition between the classes. Make sure your child 

is at school on time everyday to assist them in winning the year group 

challenge. 

 

 If you have anything you would like to discuss with a member of Senior 

Management please attend the drop in sessions every Friday from 2.00pm – 

3.00pm. Alternatively, please book an appointment at the main office.  

 

Senior staff are also available at the beginning and end of the school day in 

the playgrounds, on the gates and at the doors if you need to see them. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
H McClenaghan  

 

Hayley McClenaghan  

Headteacher 


